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Simply stated, "The Standard"! My goal for this year's encampment is for every participant, staff and in flight cadets alike, to follow and be trained to the standards as described by CAP National Headquarters. Every job, from in flight positions to the Encampment Commander has a detailed set of instructions. They allow for personnel creativity, while giving a uniformed set of instructions to enable each person, to effectively and efficiently carrier out their assigned duties. They are out lined in either a CAP Regulation, Manual, Pamphlet or your Operation Instructions (OI's), from your Officer In Charge (OIC's). 


My reason for a particular emphasis on the Standards is to have New Your Wing's high-speed Encampment Staff to properly train the next generation of  New York Wing's cadets to the same high standards that we live by and value. By doing so, my intentions are to have the Wing's cadets  uniformly trained by one high standard, in order to improve the professionalism and high level of competence of our Cadet Corps.


You mission is to know the standards of you job as it pertains to the New York Wing 2001 Wing Encampment. I will be holding everyone to the same high standard. This means you will be responsible for  knowing your job and have a strong working knowledge of your jobs, as indicated in CAP Regulations, Manuals, Pamphlets, OI's and the Encampment Manuals. Professionalism, Duty, Responsibility and Self-less Service, are paramount to achieving this goal. I look forward to working with each and everyone of you this summer. I am sure we will have an outstanding encampment, provided we all work hard realize the importance of knowing the job.

